
WALHALLA CIVIC RECEPTION
100 YEARS SINCE THE AMALGAMATION OF THE SHIRE OF 
WALHALLA INTO THE SHIRE OF NARRACAN

Join Baw Baw Shire Councillors, community and regional leaders to celebrate 
a significant milestone in the rich history of Walhalla. All welcome.

   Monday 1 October 
   Walhalla Mechanics Institute Hall

3.00pm	 Civic Reception
4.00pm	 Town Walking Tour
4.30pm	 Light Supper
5.30pm	 Ordinary Council Meeting

Community members wishing to attend are encouraged to  
RSVP (for catering purposes) by Friday 21 September on  
5624 2411 or by email at bawbaw@bawbawshire.vic.gov.au


